
Request for Bids 
Town of Plum Lake 

 
The Town of Plum Lake is seeking sealed bids for a proposed road project to be completed by 
November 5, 2017.  This project involves pulverizing and repaving Lakewood Drive (Sayner) and 
Woodland Drive (Star Lake).  Detailed specifications can be requested from the Town Office.   
Requests for specs can be emailed to office@townofplumlake.com  or  
you can call the office at (715) 542-4531 or (715) 892-7049 to request the specs or    
the town website will also have the specifications available:  www.townofplumlake.com  
under the “Town Business” tab and then under “Forms”.   
Bids must be received by September 11, 2017.  Please indicate “2017 Road Work Bid” on the 
outside of your envelope.  Bids will be opened on September 12, 2017 at the Town Board 
Meeting beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Plum Lake Town Hall in Sayner.  The Town Board reserves 
the right to reject any and all bids or to accept the bid which is most advantageous to the town.   
 
Dated this 22nd day of August, 2017 
 
Sharon Brooker, Clerk/Treasurer 
Town of Plum Lake 
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http://www.townofplumlake.com/

